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County’s First Recreation Center Turns Ten  

 
Ashburn, VA – The Loudoun County Department of 
Parks, Recreation and Community Services is 
celebrating the 10th anniversary of Claude Moore 
Recreation Center, and the public is invited! To 
thank the community for its support, the center will 
host a special open house on Friday, March 31, from 10 a.m. until 8 p.m.  Admission is 
free and all ages are welcome.  
 
The event features fitness, wellness and personal training workshops, Zumba, strength 
training for seniors, kids’ activities, open-climb on the rock wall, swim evaluations, a staff 
fitness challenge, family swim night, concessions and more. Visitors will want to check 
out the CMRC passport table for details on how to win a free annual membership!  
 
Claude Moore Recreation Center is the first recreation center built and operated by the 
County of Loudoun. Features of the 84,000 square-foot facility include a competition and 
lap pool, leisure pool with slide and heated spa, 10,000-square-foot gymnasium, state-of-
art fitness equipment, elevated indoor track, rock wall, teen room, dance studio and 
meeting rooms. The center opened on March 31, 2007.  
 
Claude Moore Recreation Center is located at 46105 Loudoun Park Lane in Claude Moore 
Park in Sterling. Visitors should use the Loudoun Park Lane entrance. For more 
information, call 571-258-3600.  
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The mission of PRCS is to provide outstanding recreational and leisure opportunities, outcome-
focused community services and stewardship of our natural resources to promote quality of life for 

Loudoun’s residents and visitors. 
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